
 

 

 

September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

NCB ENGAGE Event:  Exclusive Offer for Parents/Carers 

Experience University Life at Leeds Trinity University                                                           

Saturday 19th November 2022. 

We would like to offer Parents/Carers of New College Bradford students an exciting 

opportunity to visit Leeds Trinity University.  As a College, we offer our students a wide 

variety of enrichment opportunities to promote the lifelong benefits of studying at 

university.  This includes opportunities to visit university campuses to experience what life is 

like as a university student.  This obviously has had an impact, with 83% of our students last 

year progressing to higher education. 

However, Leeds Trinity University, in collaboration with New College, wishes to extend this 

experience to the Parents/Carers of our students.   

• Parents/Carers of New College Bradford students are invited to attend the Leeds 

Trinity University Open Day on Saturday 19th November 2022. 

• There will be free transport to and from Leeds Trinity University from New College 

Bradford. 

• Free all day secure parking at New College Bradford whilst we are at Leeds Trinity. 

• Each person attending will receive a free lunch and coffee voucher. 

• We will leave New College Bradford by coach at 9.15am on the morning of Saturday 

19th November 2022.   

• You can then spend the day touring Leeds Trinity University and attending subject 

focus sessions. 

• We will depart the University at 2.30pm, returning by coach to New College Bradford 

for 3.15pm that afternoon. 

• Whilst your child will be welcome to attend with you, they are not required to 

attend, this opportunity is focused upon parents and carers. 

• Please note, New College Bradford students who wish to attend must be 

accompanied by a Parent/Carer. 

Don’t miss out on this exciting opportunity.  To book your tickets, use the QR code on the 

back of this letter 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stuart Nash                                                                                                                                              

Principal 



 

 

 

 

https://app.geckoform.com/public/#/modern/21FO00hrrjy060003ksvcoqat3 

 

 

 

Here's what our parents and students had to say about other university visits organised 

for NCB parents and carers: 

• ‘An insightful day filled with loads of information about the degrees, campus and 

surrounding area.  The ambassadors were very friendly and polite.  

• ‘The visit was really good.  I enjoyed the trip and the people there were nice, kind and 

always had time to answer questions’. 

• ‘It was very informative and interesting.  It was very nice to get an insight on the 

courses the University offers.  It was also good to look around the campus’.  Safah. 

• ‘A lovely beautiful experience…all for free too!  Had an enjoyable day’.   Amina. 

• ‘The University was very accommodating and provided a multitude of tours that were 

very informative.  The staff and volunteers were all very welcoming and helpful.  It 

provided an insight into university life’.  Abi and Paula. 

• ‘It was a good experience.  It was very informative and showed me what it was like to 

study at university’. 
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